
Section 1330.710  Reporting Theft or Loss of Controlled Substances 

In every instance that a pharmacy is required by federal regulation (21 CFR 1301.76; 2014) to file with the U.S. Drug Enforcement Agency a Report of Theft or Loss of Controlled Substances (Form 106), a copy shall concurrently be sent to the Division, Attention of the Drug Compliance Unit, along with the printed name of the person who signed the form.  Failure to do so may result in discipline of the pharmacy or the pharmacist-in-charge.
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